
	
  
	
  

	
  

TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
 
FROM:  Michael M. Tuller, AICP, Community Development Director  
 
 
DATE:  December 12, 2011 
 
 
SUBJECT: Update Status – Dunwoody Zoning Code Re-Write Initiative  
 
 
 
ITEM DESCRIPTION  
 
At the request of Councilman Shortal, the Community Development staff would is providing 
a brief status report of the efforts undertaken to-date and throughout the contract period in 
relation to the development of a new zoning code by Duncan & Associates. 
 
BACKGROUND 
 
Kirk Bishop, AICP and his consulting team staff with Duncan & Associates have initiated 
their contractual duties to develop a new zoning code for the City of Dunwoody as they 
relate to Community Development Department disciplines.   
 
City staff met with Mr. Bishop in Dunwoody to kick off the development of the new Zoning 
Code.  The recent completion of the Dunwoody Comprehensive Plan and the related LCI 
studies poises the city very well to initiate the creation of new zoning code, where it will be 
in alignment with the inaugural Comprehensive Plan recommendations and the associated 
LCI master plans in the city’s commercial districts.   
 
Duncan & Associates is moving forward with a multi-phase process that involves local 
reconnaissance, city staff interviews, informal listening sessions, and stakeholder group 
involvement in developing a new ordinance framework and content.   
 
Duncan & Associates has been working over the past few months on all of the background 
reviews and research necessary to create the new zoning code.  Work will begin in earnest 
with our stakeholders and citizens in January 2012.   
 
City Staff has set the timeline for the development of the code on a 12-month horizon to 
craft the draft documentation content, with the remaining 12-24 months of the 3 year 
window dedicated towards public involvement and review by Community Council, Planning 
Commission and City Council in adopting the final product.  Staff recognizes the desire of 
Council to move this project along expeditiously and while staff has allowed a period of 3 
years for the work to be adopted by Council, it may very well move quicker then 
anticipated. 
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2 1 2  W  K I N Z I E   

S U I T E  3 0 0  

C H I C A G O  I L  6 0 6 5 4  

3 1 2  5 2 7  2 5 0 0  
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